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Rolen News


rolen News





Every week I will be sending home a newsletter. Each newsletter will include reminders, homework for the week, and any information that I need you to know.  On the back will be a list of spelling words and vocabulary definitions for the week. 


Please do not hesitate to email me with any questions. I will try to get back to you as soon as I can. crolen@og68.org








Reminders








Mon. Sept. 4h  No School


			    Labor Day


Book order due Friday





Remember to sign up for Remind


So you can get messages from


me.





Homework





Mon.	No homework


		this week





If your child is on the bus list he/she will ride the bus unless a note is sent stating otherwise.





It can get cold in here so please send a sweatshirt or light jacket to keep here.
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